Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:’
Subject:

Mr. Saunders,

*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Tuesday, October 28, 2014 10:22 AM
'saundersd@comcast.net’

Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

1748 Marshall Avenue

We talked yesterday about your Correction Notice dated 10-22-14.

My office received your application for appeal. The available Legislative Hearing dates are November 4 and 18. if you
cannot attend on November 4 or 18, you can send someone to attend on your behalf. Which date do you prefer?

Your note indicates that you would like a hearing in December, but that is not an option.

Let me know which November date you would prefer. Appeals should be filed within ten days of the date of the
order. So, if | don’t hear from you by the end of the Day Friday (October 31), | will schedule your hearing for November

18.

Thank you. -Racquel, 651-266-8585



